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26 January 2024 

Anon 
fyi-request-24846-5c0d224f@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Kia ora Anon 

Your Official Information Act request, reference: GOV-029597 
Thank you for your request of 14 December 2023, asking for the following information under the Official 
Information Act 1982 (the Act): 

You had referred me to your response of 27 October 2023 (ref: GOV-028448) for a copy of ACC’s 
current Delegations Framework. However, this response is not on your website as you had stated. 
Please provide a copy in this response. 

I'm perplexed, why would you charge $13,392 in order to provide information which should be 
readily accessible? Are you saying that the delegated authorities, and definitions for delegated 
authorities are not readily accessible to ACC employees, managers, the executive team an the 
Board? 

ACC’s response of 27 October 2023 (ref: GOV-028448) is publicly available 
That response has been published to ACC’s website, here: www.acc.co.nz/assets/oia-responses/follow-up-
further-documents-and-details-for-access-to-claims-post-cover-decisions-oia-response-gov-028448.pdf.  

For the reason behind our decision to charge, we refer you to our response of 11 December 2023, (ref: 
GOV-029162). 

If you are not happy with this response 
You can contact the Ombudsman via info@ombudsman.parliament.nz or by phoning 0800 802 602. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz. 

Ngā mihi 

Jason Hope 
Acting Manager, Official Information Act Services 
Government Engagement 
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